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Multisensory Maths 

Multisensory Maths begins the year with 

number work. Pupils will engage in a range 

of counting activities which mainly involve 

animals to link to our Multisensory Science topic. Some of 

the activities include number songs and a whole lesson 

focusing on the Hungry Caterpillar.  

From this we will then move on to measurement where 

pupils can again link their learning in Multisensory Science. 

We will be figuring out how to measure the length of 

different toy insects and animals as well as branches and 

leaves. We will also spend some time measuring staff and 

pupils in Leopard Class. 

Multisensory PSHE 

Multisensory PSHE allows us to 

explore our emotions during the 

Autumn term. We will be doing a lot of work 

around the colour monster with a different 

emotion to focus on each week. 

Physical Development 

In Physical Development pupils will be 

learning how to move their bodies in 

different ways. We will also use this time 

to further embed physio plans. Pupils will have access 

to soft play during the week where they can complete 

their learning in a different environment. 

Other 

Hydrotherapy will be on Tuesday morning (kit will be required).  

Leopard class will also have a weekly session of Music Enrichment on Wednesday morning during 

Autumn 1. 

Multisensory Science 

Multisensory Science is all about dead 

and alive this term. This links in well 

with our Multisensory English as we learn about 

trees and the animals that live in them. 

Multisensory Computing  

During our Multisensory Computing 

sessions we will continue to work on 

our abilities to intentionally use cause 

and effect equipment. 

Discovery 

In Discovery we are learning about 

the Battle of Hastings 1066. Pupils 

will engage in sensology  with opportunities for 

further exploration of relative materials. 

Creative 

Creative links in very well with our 

Discovery topic as we will be using 

the Tapestry Bayeux for inspiration to create our 

own art. 

Multisensory English and Phonic 

Awareness 

To begin the school year we will be 

reading the story ‘The Oak Tree’. Pupils will then 

participate in activities related to the story, for 

example, planting a seed. Later in the Autumn 

term we will begin to explore poetry. 

Phonic Awareness will be taught using our newly 

formed Phonics resources bags. Each week we 

will focus on a different theme to encourage the 

pupils to broaden their exposure to phonetic 

sounds. 


